Prairie Ridges Homes Association Board Meeting

September 7, 2005

Meeting was held at the home of Jill Muller

The Minutes from the previous meeting were read


Correction:  Rick Sobba attended previous meeting and was not listed



Motion made to approve



Jill seconded

Treasurer’s Report – Ed Kramer


1.Prairie Ridge Homes Associaton C.D. was due in July.  Currently it is at 


The First National Bank in Windmill Square


Interest rate would be 4.1 for 17 months (Called a “Jump-Up-CD)


Total:$19,277


2.No outstanding bills


3.July 31 Treasurer’s Report from the Main Office



We average spending about $400-500 per month



Income is about $1000 a month


4. Check with Main Office to see how long to keep records.


5.Would be helpful for all to have copies of the treasurer’s report



for the next meeting.



Motion to accept report made by Bob



Seconded by Jim


All approved

Correspondence


Only mail was HACCD Newsletter.


Complaint about sheds – they are not allowed.  PV Codes probably won’t do anything and we’d have to go through HACCD with a letter if we got a complaint about one.  Then we would need to change our deed restrictions if we ever wanted to delete that clause.

Vice President’s Report


No complaints


Statuary is O.K.

Islands:  Jim Klamm

Jim spent 3 hours with Ann Simpson – landscaper (had spent 1 hour looking already)

Report given to Jim by Ann and Jim passed it out.


Only report on Islands – not on Cul du Sacs


Jim made pictures of “before and after”


Reported the trees are not trimmed by Prairie Village


Motion to pay her $100.00 fee by Jim.



Motion passed.


Voted to do the Roe Corridor Islands first


Jim will pull out bushes – Roger from Prairie Village to haul off


Decided we need to begin this fall.

1. Call Roger to see what he can do to help us

2. Jill, Rick and Marge will help

3. Jim will study and possibly pull some bushes out.  Jill will meet with Jim and Roger

New Residents – Garage Sale

Bob submitted his resignation. The Board accepted with regret – and thanked him for all  his good work.


The Garage Sale was a success – no complaints – not as many as last year.


Asked for recommendations


Put article in newsletter

Newsletter


President’s article


Updating islands – projects ahead (start with 3-5-and 6)


20 garage sale participants


Fall recipe


20 new residents


Deadline for newsletter:  October 1, 2005


Diane Pearson offered to notarize for anyone


Deed Restrictions


Need for a new board member

Next meeting  *****Note Change:  Thursday, November 10, 7:00 pm at Rick’s

Respectfully Submitted

Sue Giannos, Secretary

